
The Anglican Parish of St Aidan’s, Claudelands is looking for a new Vicar. The 

Parish boundaries include the suburbs of Claudelands, Fairfield, Enderley, 

Fairview Downs and parts of Chartwell providing a wide range of demography. 

Parishioners described our community as:  thinkers who enjoy thought 

provoking sermons, and appreciate liturgical worship. Characteristics of 

friendliness, openness, support and kindness are valued. Children are welcomed 

and valued as are all age groups. 

We are looking for a welcoming priest who relates to all age groups, who 

will help us build on our present strengths while also looking for new ways of 

growing and developing the parish. 

The position being offered is either full-time with a limited tenure of three years 

(which may be extended depending on Parish finances) or half-time without 

limit to tenure.   

The parish does not have a Vicarage. Accommodation, travel, book, and 

hospitality allowances will be supplied. The parish will also pay for professional 

development where appropriate.  

Expressions of interest and requests for further information and 

application details can be sent to: bishopsoffice@Wtanglican.nz  

 

Closing date for applications:  Friday 31 January 2025 

 


